
.

Sat. Sept. 8 VIGIL-TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
4:00pm Bill Jansen by Mary Knowles

Sun. Sept. 9         TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
8:30am            Marianne Proch by M/M Protus Phillips
9:45am           For the People of the Parish

Mon. Sept. 10       WEEKDAY TWENTY-THIRD IN ORDINARY 
8:30am                  Communion Service & Novena of the Miraculous Medal

Thurs. Sept. 13   SAINT JOHN CHRYSOSTOM, BISHOP & DOCTOR
8:30am Communion Service & Rosary

Sat. Sept. 15 VIGIL-TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
4:00pm Joe Everett by Joanne Everett

Sun. Sept. 16         TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
8:30am            Susan & Joseph Jerry by Ruth, Gail & Susan Pilosi
9:45am           For the People of the Parish

The Altar Candles and the Bread 
and Wine for the week are donated 

in memory of Marianne Proch 
by Tony & Catherine Butel.

Parishioners who are sick and in need 
of prayers can be added to our prayer 
list by calling the Parish Office at 
570-842-4995.  Please pray for: 
Gregory Tobin, Father Vito, Sam Martino, 
Reilly Canas, Lenny Olechna, Betsy Kressler, 

Joseph Ferenczi, P.J. Cappola, Helen Zerbe, Paula Peet, Bob Jantz,
Carmel Ann Maxson, Nicholas Pierotti, Susan Golombos, 
Joseph Falchek, Donna Jean Marabella, Jerry White, Jeanne Tierney, 
Arline Chumacas, Jenny Filingo, Jennifer Simis, Alan Lemech, 
Phyllis Braun, Richard Major, Bill Vockroth, Vonette Castelblanco, Jane
Colwell, Jeanne Kopyta, Muriel Calame, Jamie Jantz, 
Donna Lewis, Jason Scott Taylor,Joanne Arredondo, Vincent Natoli, 
and all the sick of the Parish.

Our Pilgrim Statue of the Blessed Virgin Mary
If she has not yet visited your home and you would 
like information or to sign up to have the Statue visit 
your home, please call Pat Manago at 570-848-2284. 
This is where the statue will be traveling in the 
weeks to come:                                             
9/09-Manago Family 9/16-Manago Family                        
9/23-OPEN 9/30-OPEN                                  
10/7-OPEN                                  10/14-OPEN

STEWARDSHIP OF TALENT:
Sept. 9,   2018  23RD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME   
LECTORS:
Sept. 8th                                    4:00pm Lyne Van Houtte
Sept. 9th                         8:30am Judy Martino
                                             9:45am Sharon Lenzer
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF THE EUCHARIST:
Sept. 8th                     4:00pm Mary Rounsavill/Ron Natoli
Sept. 9th                                   8:30am Tony Butel/Veronica Yanulavich

                                                                                            9:45am Tony Butel/Pat Manago
ALTAR SERVERS:
Sept. 8th                                   4:00pm Alan Hynes
Sept. 9th                                   8:30am Susan Pilosi

  9:45am Kathy Fossetta
HOSPITALITY & USHERS:
Sept. 8th                                   4:00pm Andy Kelemen/Victor Benfatti
Sept. 9th                                  8:30am Tom Volpe/Richard Colwell

9:45am           Richard Erazmus/Tom Quinn

Sept. 16,   2018  24TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME   
LECTORS:
Sept. 15th                                  4:00pm Mary Rounsavill
Sept. 16th                          8:30am Mary Ann Chiodo
                                             9:45am Brielle Ostrowski
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF THE EUCHARIST:
Sept. 15th                      4:00pm Tony Butel/Lyne Van Houtte
Sept. 16th                                 8:30am Susan Pilosi//Judy Martino

                                                                                            9:45am Daria Killian/Marilyn Croak
ALTAR SERVERS:
Sept. 15th                                 4:00pm Alan Hynes
Sept. 16th                                 8:30am Amanda Proch

  9:45am K. Fossetta/J. Ostrowski
HOSPITALITY & USHERS:
Sept. 15th                                 4:00pm Andy Kelemen/Victor Benfatti
Sept. 16th                                 8:30am Ed Snyder/Richard Colwell

9:45am           Frank Kopyta/Tom Quinn

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE:

                       
                                                    9/02/18
                      ENVELOPES (77):                $   1497.00             
                      LOOSE:                                       $     779.00
                     UTILITIES (2): $         6.00
                     ONLINE (3): $       63.00  
                                   TOTAL:                             $   2345.00
            
                  
                                                                 09/02   08/26   08/19   08/12   
             PEOPLE ATTENDING:  4:00PM       93         86         78        81                      
                                                    8:30AM     101         51         65        55        
                                                    9:45AM       80         79       101        50        
       

              THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT!

TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME    SEPTEMBER 9, 2018



REGISTRATION FOR FAITH
FORMATION CLASSES

Registrations will be taken every 
Sunday following the 9:45 Mass 
starting September 9th.
Classes will begin on September 30th.
Please register early so that we can 
plan for materials and room 
assignments.

Save the Date!
WORD Convocation

(Convocation for Catechists)
 Saturday, October 20, 2018

Diocesan Pastoral Center
330 Wyoming Avenue, Scranton

The Office for Parish Life invites DREs, catechists, 
RCIA teams, Youth Ministers, those on parish WORD 
Commissions and anyone engaged in Ministry of the 
Word to share in the WORD Convocation.

The Keynote Speaker will be Joan Weber offering a 
presentation entitled, "Calling Families to Be Living 
Gospels."

Joan is the Coordinator of the National Workshop 
Series and Lifelong Faith Formation at the Center for 
Ministry Development. Joan is the former president of 
the National Catholic Young Adult Ministry Association 
and content editor and author for the USCCB's book 
Connecting Young Adults to Catholic Parishes.

The day will begin at 9:00 with Mass in the 
Cathedral of Saint Peter, followed by the keynote 
presentation, lunch and a choice of workshops. Please 
save the date. 

For more information, please contact Mary Anne 
Malone: Mary-Anne-Malone@dioceseofscranton.org or 
(570) 207-2213, ext. 1100.

ENVELOPE FUNDRAISER
Our Envelope fundraiser continues. This year we are
replacing the floor in the Church basement, and we 
hope to do some work on the upper parking lot. 

TOTAL TO DATE:  $12,058.00

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY

GOULDSBORO FIRE COMPANY
Homemade Meatloaf Dinner

Saturday, September 15, 4-7pm
Adults $9, Children $5

COME SUPPORT YOUR LOCAL FIRE COMPANY

WORKSHOP FOR MUSIC MINISTERS
The Office for Parish Life and the Scranton Chapter 
of the National Association for Pastoral Musicians is
sponsoring a musicians’ workshop with Dr. Elaine 
Rendler-McQueeney on Saturday, September 29 
from 9am-12:30pm at the Diocesan Pastoral 
Center in Scranton.  The topic of the workshop will
be: Here We Go Again: Rediscovering and 
Renewing Our Commitment to Music Ministry. All 
cantors, choir members, choir directors, organists 
and instrumentalists are encouraged to join us!  The 
registration fee is $20 and the deadline to register is 
Monday, September 24.  To register, visit 
www.dioceseofscranton.org and click on ‘Parish 
Life’.

PEACE OF MIND FOOD PANTRY
Grace Lutheran Church

Gouldsboro
The Food Pantry is looking for help with the Food 
Pantry Program.  On the 4th Monday of every month 
they have a food truck delivery and they need help to
unload the truck and stock the shelves.  They are 
looking for help from 10am-12pm.  If you would 
like to help feed the poor in our area please call 
Anissa at 570-445-7466.
They are also in need of volunteers on the 4th 
Saturday of each month.  Please ca1l Anissa  if you 
can volunteer.

YARN NEEDED
A volunteer who makes hats, gloves and scarves for the 
homeless is looking for yarn.  She will be happy to take 
partial skeins, and any leftover yarn that you would like 
to donate. You can bring it to the church or the rectory.
Thank you.

http://www.dioceseofscranton.org/
mailto:Mary-Anne-Malone@dioceseofscranton.org

